
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Kindergarten! 
Please join us as we go fishing for 

information on how to make Kindergarten at 
Shakerag a success! 

 

Thursday, May 16 

11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
 

We welcome our newest Sharks to join us with their parent(s).    

We will begin our charter in the media center.   

Students will get to enjoy a quick story and then they will sail 

off to explore the kindergarten classrooms while moms and 

dads learn how to navigate the waters of elementary school. 
 

(Current Shakerag PreK students do not need to attend!)   
 

If you are hooked, please use the QR code or link below to 

secure your spot on or before Friday, May 10.   

https://forms.office.com/r/YXTSnXtmwP  

 

 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/YXTSnXtmwP

